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What's been going on this week at school! 

LEEDS CASTLE 

BRITISH MUSEUM 

Reception travelled to Leeds Castle on the bus as
part of their learning for the term. It was a fantastic
trip and one that the children thoroughly enjoyed.
They got to dress-up, role-play and explore the
castle grounds as part of the trip! Although, the
best bit is always lunchtime. Thanks to Mrs Grainger
and Miss Jones for taking the children and those
parents that were able to go with them and
support! We can’t wait until our next trip! 

Year 4 travelled to the British Museum to continue their
learning about Ancient Egypt and the Egyptians. They travelled
up on the train excitedly and had the opportunity to look
around the whole museum and explore the exhibitions that
were available to them. It was a brilliant trip and the children
really enjoyed themselves. They couldn’t wait to share their
knowledge with the school when they came back! 

2023-2024

Alongside Sevenoaks School, Year 6 took part in a lung
and heart dissection in their classroom. This was a
fantastic opportunity to think about the parts and
functions of these organs and do a dissection for real! It
was a fantastic opportunity and one that the children
really enjoyed! Thanks to Mrs O’Dwyer for organising. 

Mrs Baker-Clarke
Head of School

This term, we have had a focus on writing across the school, with teachers thinking carefully about
the progression of writing and how we best teach children the skills they need to become better
writers. For our Reception and Year 1 children, this will look very different to the rest of the school
as we think about the early stages of writing. For Years 2-6 we will be thinking about skills
progression and genres to ensure that there is a full exposure to great writing.


